
2025 Team Purebred The Music Drive 
Health Requirements 

Hyder-Burks Agricultural Pavilion  
2390 Gainesboro Grade, Cookeville, TN 38501  

 

Everyone needs to bring a copy of his or her health papers with each pig listed to the show.  
The Certificate of Veterinary Inspection must be issued within 30 days prior to 
exhibition.  

 

The health papers must have the following information on them: 
1. Premise identification number. 

 
2. All swine MUST be officially identified with an official, federally approved ear tag. No 

exceptions. All official identification and any additional identification devices MUST 
be recorded on the CVI. RFID 840 Tags are the standard for all swine. 

a. Please have Individual Ear Notch and 840 Tag listed out on all CVI.  
1. If you are unable to find RFID 840 tags we will accept a 

regular/non-electronic 840 tag. They do not have to be electronic at this 
time.  

2. A state fair or county fair weigh-in tag is not acceptable.  
 

3. Please list your veterinarian’s cell phone number on CVI if we have any questions. 
 

4. No testing requirements for swine unless originating from a region not considered 
free of Brucellosis and Pseudorabies. Please make sure to double-check your region.  

 
5.  At present, Tennessee requires pre-entry permit numbers on swine entering 

the state. Permit numbers may be obtained from the Animal Health office at (615) 
837-5120. 

 

In some instances, these rules are in addition to Tennessee regulations but are necessary 
to meet interstate transport and entry requirements for swine.  

 

It is the exhibitor’s responsibility to provide valid health papers at the show.  Team Purebred cannot 
permit hogs to participate without valid health certificates.  If you have additional questions please 
contact the Director of Jr. Activities, Chelsea Schminke-Grieder 319.329.3700 or 
teampurebred@teampurebred.com. 

 

mailto:teampurebred@teampurebred.com

